Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: kendoit@citlink.net

Sent: Monday, March 02, 2015 11:17 AM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Thermal Curtain

Mr. Barnes, myself and my family are firmly against the p roposed idea of sending the cold water of Lake Almanor down stream. 3
generations of my family have enjoyed numerous fishing trips to that great lake PLEASE do not RUIN it for future generations.
Thank You Ken Black Redding Ca.

Sent from my Verizon 4G LTE Smartphone



